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Eli Lilly and Company

To whom it may concern:





August 11, 2009
The following is a grant request for funding to support of our October 19, 2009 program entitled, Update on Antiplatelet Management in the Setting of Acute Coronary Syndrome (ACS). This program is a one-time meeting that will provide pharmacists and pharmacy technicians 1.5 ACPE accredited continuing education credit. 
We expect approximately 150 audience participants who include New York’s Brooklyn, Queens and Staten Island directors of pharmacy and pharmacy administrators, clinical and staff pharmacists, pharmacy practice residents and students, pharmacy technicians, and other allied healthcare providers.  We are seeking to secure funding for $10,000 made payable to the Royal Counties of New York Society of Hospital Pharmacists and mailed to Dr. Bishoy Luka at Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center, Department of Pharmacy, 585 Schenectady Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11203. The payee’s Tax ID number is 05 052 4456. The following financial support disclosure statement, “This program is supported by an unrestricted educational grant from Eli Lilly and Company.” will be stated in program advertisements and made available to program participants.  
On behalf of the Board of Directors and the members of the Royal Counties Society, I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your commitment to our Society and to health-system pharmacy practice.  You are welcomed to contact me at anytime for further information via email, BLuka@kingsbrook.org or by phone at (718) 363-6839.

With best regards, 
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Bishoy Luka, Pharm.D., BCNSP



President-Elect, RCNYSHP


Clinical Pharmacist- Critical Care

Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center

Assistant Clinical Professor of Pharmacy Practice

Long Island University

Adjunct Professor of Pharmacology

College of Nursing Graduate Programs

SUNY Downstate College of Nursing

Tel. 718-363-6839

Fax 718-363-6908

Pager: 718-604-5050 ext. 439

Email: BLUKA@KINGSBROOK.org
[image: image4.png]


